
 

Posted: Tuesday, June 23, 2015 

 

 
Special Meeting Notice 

 

 
The Board of Commissioners of the North Beach Water District are providing 
public notice of a special meeting to be held: 

Tuesday, October 6, 2015 8:30 AM 
25902 Vernon Avenue Suite D 
Ocean Park, Washington 98640 

The purpose of the special meeting is to: 

1.  Review the General Manager's Report for September. 

2.  Discuss the Possibility of a Change order for the new office and 
   facilities construction project 


